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FEBRUARY 2018 
 

Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 
  

HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

SINGERS 

The singers are still in need of a pianist.  Anyone interested in the 
position should contact Tom Starkey at bgsboop@gmail.com 
This is a paid position.  The pianist needs to be available for every 
rehearsal and all performances where there is a piano.  
Piano repairs are needed. 
A gift of a framed photo of the singers at the Pittsburgh Saengerfest 
was presented to the club as a token of appreciation for the support 
received. 

200 CLUB 

The 200 Club is off to a great start!  Remember, tickets are only 
$25, which pays for the entire year and every 2018 $25 ticket you 
purchase entitles you to a free steak dinner in November! 
MEMBERSHIP 
Please mail your dues payment before January 31, 2018.  Thank you 
in advance! 
Regular dues are $40.  Senior dues are $25.00.  To qualify for Sen-
ior Dues you must be 65 years or older and a Newark Maennerchor 
member for ten consecutive years or more.   
If you have mailed your check and have not  received your 2018 
membership card call Deb Jackson 740-349-7405!  All cards have 
been mailed for checks I have received. 
LADIES SECTION 
February:  No Meeting (Weather) 
TRUSTEES 
A new rental committee will begin meeting the 3rd Tuesday of 
every month—still looking for a rental chairman.  
The Trustees are still working on the roof of the main building.  
There are some leaks that need to be addressed and repair bids are 
being obtained.  In the meantime, the problem area is covered with 
a tarp. 

 

A special thank you and EinProsit! To Suzy Heckmann for hand-
lettering and painting the new entrance sign and handicap parking 
signs that have “sprouted” at the Newark Maennerchor!  The signs 
are certainly a much-needed and welcome addition!  
 

JACK SHERMAN 52 WEEK  
RAFFLE 

By Rogers Shay (740-344-1910)  
Dear Members: 
Hopefully, you've received your raffle tickets for 2018. The profits 
from this raffle go to our capital improvements fund. Many good 
improvements, as well as needed updates have been the beneficiary 
of these funds. 
Please consider these as possible gifts /presents to your family and 
friends. 
We will retroactive any number you purchase that is a winner for 
now back till the beginning. Or you can call us to say you are send-
ing a check and we will get you in right away 
Also, did you notice each raffle ticket is only $20?  What a deal! 
Thank you for all your support. 
BENEVOLENCE 
We mourn our loss of Life Member and Newark Maennerchor 
“fixture”, Bob Andrews, who passed away November 13, 2017. 
Bill Snider continues to improve following a fall while in Colorado. 
Fred Swarner who suffered a severe ankle break. 
Ed Moats continues rehabilitation after his stroke. 
Jerry Knappenberger underwent gall bladder surgery. 
Terry Blackstone who spent some time in the hospital and is now 
improving at home. 
Ted Handel continues to improve following his heart attack. 
Jim Hopewell continues to improve following his surgery. 
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Jack’s Septic, LLC 
 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

 Fax: 740.366.5728 

HendersonVanatta.com 740-345-9864 

 

 

5 Singers’ Rehearsal 

7    SPAGHETTI DINNER 

12 Singers’ Rehearsal 

13 Trustee Meeting 

14 Executive Board Meeting 

14 Business Meeting 

19  Singers’ Rehearsal 

20 Rental Committee 

21 NOODLE DINNER 

26 Singers’ Rehearsal 

28 Life Members’ Meeting 

28  Social Meeting 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor Needed 

 

With the upcoming retirement 

of our current newsletter editor 

looming closer and closer, a 

new newsletter editor is 

needed. 

Questions to Deb Jackson,  

debfrank333@twc.com 

Or 740-349-7405 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

 

FEBRUARY 7, 2018 
 

Adults $8 

Children 12 & under $4 

5-7 p.m. 

 
We can only serve as long as it lasts! 
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